
TWENTY SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME    
YEAR B 26TH SEPTEMBER 2021      

OPEN TO THE SPIRIT’S WORKINGS! THE SPIRIT OF GOD IS 
PRESENT AND ACTIVE IN THE WORLD. WHEREVER WE SEE GOOD 
WE KNOW THAT GOD’S SPIRIT IS AT WORK. THE SPIRIT WORKS 
IN SURPRISING WAYS. IT IS SOMETIMES THROUGH THE LEAST 
IMPORTANT MEMBER OF A COMMUNITY THAT THE SPIRIT 
SPEAKS. MAY BIGOTRY AND PREJUDICE NEVER BLIND US TO THE 
WORKINGS OF GOD IN OUR CHURCH AND IN OUR WORLD.  
 

Archdiocesan COVID-19 Protocols Effective Saturday 11th September 2021   
                                           

Families can sit together, but in relation to other persons/families apply 4m2 rule 
Face masks are mandatory 
No singing 
Service NSW app to be used for COVID Safe Check-in 
 

 

Distribution of Bulletins and Notices - The parish office is emailing parishioners who have 
supplied their email addresses for the weekend parish bulletin. If you know of someone who 
would like to receive the bulletin electronically please ask them to contact the parish office at 
temora@cg.org.au or ring Virginia on 0448 780746. 
 

Sacrament of First Eucharist – The First Communion program will begin for Year 4 students 

next term.  If you would like your child, or know of someone who would like to be a part of 

the program please contact Mrs Collins on 69771011 or the parish office on 69772104 as soon 

as possible to ensure that you also receive the necessary information. The Retreat Day is still 

scheduled for Wednesday 3rd November 9:10-3:20pm in St Joseph's hall (for all of Year 4). The 

Sacrament of First Eucharist is still scheduled for Thursday 4th November 6pm at Sacred 

Heart Church. 
 

Euthanasia Bill - Steph Cooke, our local member has asked for input on the euthanasia bill.  

To oppose the Bill you can access her survey here - https://stephcooke.com.au/survey/. 

Catholic Mission Appeal 2021 - Thank you for your support of the Catholic Mission Appeal 

2021. If you still have an envelope please place it in one of the collection boxes in the church. 
 

Father’s Day Appeal - Collection for our retired priests: There are 28 retired priests in the 

Archdiocese and this Appeal helps meet their needs and provide security in their retirement 

years. Please join us in generous giving. You can make a gift today: By envelopes (in pews), by 

giving at: www.cgcatholic.org.au/donate or by calling: (02) 6239 9801. Thank you for taking 

care of our priests in their retirement. 
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TEMORA SACRED HEART MISSION 
INCORPORATING THE PARISHES OF TEMORA/BARMEDMAN,  

ARDLETHAN/ARIAH PARK & BARELLAN/BINYA 

PARISH PRIEST – Fr Sijo Jose 

PARISH CO-ORDINATOR – Sr Maureen McDermott Ardlethan/Ariah Park 

 

 
 
         ST MARY’S PRESBYTERY 

111 LOFTUS ST 
PO BOX 78 

TEMORA  NSW  2666 
PHONE:  02 69772104 

Temora@cg.org.au 
WEBSITE: www.cg.org.au/temora 

PRIEST: 
FR SIJO JOSE 

sijo.jose@cg.org.au  
  
 
 
  
 
  

OUR LADY HELP OF CHRISTIANS 
PARISH ARDLETHAN 

PO BOX 45 
ARDLETHAN  NSW  2665 

PHONE: 02 69782585 
COMMUNITY LEADER:  

SR MAUREEN MCDERMOTT 
Maureen.McDermott@sosj.org.au  

  
 

 
  

ST THERESE PARISH BARELLAN 
PO BOX 58 

BARELLAN  NSW  2665 
PHONE: 02 69772104 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

ST ANNES CENTRAL SCHOOL 
125 DEBOOS ST 

TEMORA NSW 2666 
PH: (02) 6977 1011 

SCHOOL PRINCIPAL:  
GRANT HAIGH 

Grant.Haigh@cg.catholic.edu.au  
WEBSITE: 

www.stannestemora.nsw.edu.au 
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the front steps of the presbytery. If added to the current list of  
PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR SICK:  

Philip Smith 
Michael Brady 

John O’Dea 
Andrew Morton 

Carly Ison 
Mavis Murphy 
Anne Morton 

Andrew Coleman 
Alan Harriott 
Else Mannion 
Sheryl Davis 
Rita Martin 
Jan Wright 

Adele Murphy  
Arch Francis Carroll 
Noel Rigney-Johnson 

Jake Tucker 
Kathy Norman 
 Dillon Wells 

 Lisa Skrypzack 
Len Haines 
 Barry Keir 

 Jack Williamson  
Could you please contact the 

presbytery if you are aware of 
any changes to our sick list. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

MASSES OFFERED: 
Lance Carridi 

Christopher Hingerty 
Jack Gaynor 

Eileen Gaynor 
Kevin Williams Snr 

 
 

 
 

 
 

DECEASED: 
Betty McCabe 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ANNIVERSARIES: 
Roy Quinlan 

Olga Engelbrecht 
Max Hinchcliffe 

Don Hetherington 
Hol Durham 
Joe Huckel 

John Williamson 
Pat Keast 

Jim Prentice 
Oscar Cronin 

Barry Moroney 
 
 

 
 
 

 

MASS TIMES 
TUESDAY: Mass 5.00pm      
WEDNESDAY: No Mass (Funeral Mass Betty McCabe)         
THURSDAY: Mass 10.00am          
FRIDAY:        Mass 10.00am         Adoration 9.30am 
SATURDAY:  Mass 10.00am Reconciliation 10.20am      
2nd October Vigil Mass 6.00pm –TEMORA 
SUNDAY 
3rd October Mass 8.00am – ARDLETHAN, 10.00am – BARELLAN 

 

10AM MASS SUNDAY 26TH SEPTEMBER 2021 

ACOLYTE: I Reid READER: N Drum 
PRAYER OF THE FAITHFUL: M Reid ROSARY:  P Connolly 

ALTAR SERVER: B & J Nguyen MUSIC:   

6PM MASS SATURDAY 2ND OCTOBER 2021 

ACOLYTE: A Reid READER: P Bleyer 
PRAYER OF THE FAITHFUL: G Reid ROSARY:  M Flakelar 

ALTAR SERVER: G Drumore MUSIC:   

PLANNED GIVING COUNTERS:  26th – M & J O’Callaghan 2nd – G & A Wood 
CHURCH CLEANING: Temora - 3rd October – J Drum’s Team        17th – G Gaynor’s Team 

 
 
 
 
First Collection - The 'First Collection' is for the parish priest. If you would like to contribute 
electronically to the 'First Collection' then you can deposit directly into the Central Presbytery 
Fund account, Catholic Archdiocese of Canberra & Goulburn. Please use your surname and 
Temora as the reference, eg Smith Temora. BSB: 062 786 No: 000029248 Central Presbytery 
Fund. 
 

Second Collection - The 'Second Collection' (Parish Planned Giving) is for the maintenance and day 

to day running of our parish. If you would like to contribute electronically to the 'Second Collection' 

(Parish Planned Giving) then you can deposit directly into the Sacred Heart Parish Temora account, 

Catholic Archdiocese of Canberra & Goulburn. Remember to include your Name and Ref No: 

140s11.1. BSB: 062 786 No: 000015031 Sacred Heart Parish Temora. We also have collection 

boxes (one for the First Collection and one for the Second Collection) on the offertory table in the 

middle of the church and on the table at the back of the church where you can place 

money/envelopes.  
 

Tap & Go Machine – A Tap & Go machine has been placed in our church. It is located at the back 
of the Church. Each payment made through Tap & Go is split between 1st Collection (Clergy) and 

2nd Collection (Parish). This cannot be used for Planned Giving contributions. To use:  Use your 

credit card  Tap the machine  One payment for Parish & Clergy  A fixed amount is deducted 

(currently $10) with each Tap  Tap multiple times till reaching the amount you wish to donate  
30% of your payment will go to Clergy (1st Collection) and 70% to Parish (2nd Collection). 
 

First Collection for Sunday 19th September 2021 $380.80. Second Collection for Sunday 19th 
September 2021 $1,002.05. 
 

Community Radio - Don’t forget that you can always tune in to hear the Sacred Heart Parish 

contribution to the program on local Community Radio called “The Lord’s Good Word” every 

Sunday. Our presentation starts at approximately 1:00 pm and lasts for a half hour. Tune in to 

TEM-FM 102.5 or if you are in Ariah Park 106.9. 

Aid to the Church in Need Australia: Education of Catechists – ACN supports the formation and 

training of catechists so that where there are no priests or sisters, catechists are trained and sent 

forth to nurture the Christian community. With the help of our benefactors, ACN supported the 

formation of 18,389 catechists and lay leaders in 2020. Can you help provide support and 

formation to catechists to help spread the Faith? Visit www.aidtochurch.org/catechists.  

 

 

MEETINGS  
  
   
   
 
 

http://www.aidtochurch.org/catechists


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


